Final Minutes Frederick County Electoral Board Republican Primary Canvass

June 24, 2020

The Electoral Board met on June 24, 2020 to complete the Republican Primary Canvass. The meeting was conducted in the Registrar's office at 12:00 noon with Chairman Marie Straub, Vice-Chairman Craig Lambert, Secretary Tom Reed, and Registrar Richard Venskoske present.

- The order of business was to verify election results conducted on Tuesday, June 23, 2020 and review provisional ballots cast at five polling locations.
 All provisional ballots had been completed as a request of conflict on Absentee ballot mailed but not returned.
- 2. It was determined that there were six provisional ballots for board review. Each of the following were accepted and approved:

102 – Gore Precinct
1 ballot
104 – Cedar Creek Precinct
1 ballot
303 – White hall Precinct
1 ballot
501 - Stephens City Precinct
2 ballots
603 – Greenwood precinct
1 ballot

- 3. It was also reported that a total of 44 spoiled ballots, 35 voided ballots, and four outside the polls, ballots were handled.
- 4. All required Commonwealth reports, including Precinct's Incident Reports and Statement of Results were processed and filed as necessary with abstracts prepared for board members signatures.
- 5. Next meeting is scheduled for July 22, 2020 at 4:30pm.
- 6. With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:30 pm.

Tom Reed, Secretary
Date 7/22/20

Marie Straw Chairman

_Vice Chairman

Secretary